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City of Chicago 
Business Affairs and Consumer Protection 

PUBLIC VEHICLE INDUSTRY NOTICE
 

November 2nd, 2016	 Notice No. 16-079 

ALERT!
 
Parking Restrictions in Effect on Ogden 

And Nearby the Public Vehicle Facility due to Filming 

There will be a filming of the TV series “Shameless” taking place 
nearby the Ogden facility tomorrow, Thursday, November 3rd 

starting at 8:00 AM. There are signs posted outside of the building 
and on the street stating that “both sides of Ogden from 
Western to Roosevelt and both sides of 13th St. from Ogden 
to Leavitt” will be closed to parking and traffic starting at 7:00 AM. 

Since parking will be limited, plan to arrive early to allow time to find 
parking. 

Please be advised, that there will be filming staff that may be 
preventing customers from either entering or exiting the building 
“only when filming is taking place,” so please plan accordingly. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

►	 For questions, comments, or to join the City of Chicago's Department of Business Affairs and 
Consumer Protection-Public Vehicle Operations (BACPPV) e-mail list to receive industry notices 
and other news, send an email to BACPPV@cityofchicago.org. 

►	 Rules and Regulations governing City of Chicago licensed public vehicles and public chauffeurs 
are available at www.cityofchicago.org/bacp. 

►	 The Municipal Code of Chicago is available at www.amlegal.com. 

Public Vehicle Operations Division ● 2350 W. Ogden, First Floor, Chicago, IL 60608
	
BACPPV@cityofchicago.org ● 312-746-4300 ● www.cityofchicago.org/bacp
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